Financial Services Commission
Mauritius

CIRCULAR LETTER
CL091214

09 December 2014

The Directors
Licensees/Registered/Authorised/Approved persons

Dear Sir/Madam

SUBMISSION OF RETURNS, INFORMATION & REPORTS UNDER
THE FINANCIAL SERVICES (ADMINISTRATIVE PENALTIES) RULES 2013

Reference is made to (1) the Circular Letter (CL231213) and (2) the FAQ on Financial
Services (Administrative Penalties) Rules 2013, issued by the Financial Services
Commission, Mauritius (FSC Mauritius) on 23 December 2013, in relation to the Financial
Services (Administrative Penalties) Rules 2013. Section 10 of the FAQ on Financial Services
(Administrative Penalties) Rules 2013 requires that all late submissions should be
accompanied by a duly completed Submission Form.

In this context, the FSC Mauritius informs all Licensees/Registered/Authorised/Approved
persons that the said Submission Form has been amended on 09 December 2014 to cater for
the public holiday on 10 December 2014 in view of the General Elections in Mauritius.

The said form can be accessed at the following link:
http://www.fscmauritius.org/media/227079/Submission-of-Returns-Information-Reports-
amended-091214.xls

Contact Person
For further information, you may contact the Finance Department of the FSC Mauritius on
403 4003

Yours faithfully,

FENR S TPV

R. Pusram
Head, Finance

FSC House, 54 Cybercity, Ebene, Republic of Mauritius
Tel: (230) 403-7000 - Fax: (230) 467-7172 - Email: fscmauritius@intnet.mu - Website: http://www.fscmauritivs.org



